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THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting at 9:00 A.M. on Friday, March 19, 1993 in the Council
Chambers of the R. M, of Morris.

Reeve Dan Thiessen presided.
Council members present were: George St. Hilaire, Dick Zacharias,
Glenn Curdt, Allan Dickson, Bill Martens, Harold Dyck.

Also present for this meeting was Mr. Bruce McLean of Ruraland
Consulting.

The purpose of this special meeting was to review the various
aspects of the livestock management guidelines proposal. Council
held a public meeting on Monday, March 15, 1993 relating to these
guidelines and Council felt it necessary to further review these
guidelines soon after the public meeting.

At this special meeting, Council is to also review the purposed
budget for the Municipality for 1993.

With Mr. McLean, Council reconsidered certain aspects of the
guideline proposal. Council did agree and proposed an amendment
to the Conditional Use clause, the Expansion of Existing Uses
clause, the Land Use Buffers from water, the Manure Handling and
Disposal clause, Enforcement clause and also Table 1 and 2.

Mr. Mclean is to redraft the proposal as was discussed by Council
and forward a redrafted copy to Council with the next few weeks.

At 12:00 o'clock noon, Council recessed for lunch and reconvened
at approximately 1:15 P.M.

For the afternoon session of the meeting, Council dealt mainly
with the Municipal budget for 1993.

Moved by Harold Dyck, Seconded by George St. Hilaire:
#64/93. Resolved that the R. M. of Morris Council now approves
the following budgets for the 1993 operating year:

Joint Morris C.C.D. $15,036.00
Rosenort C.C.D. $15,615.00
Kane C.C.D. $ 1,856.34
Aubigny C.C.D. $  800.00-
Morris Montcalm Weed Dist. $28,371.95
U.V.D. of Rosenort $86,952.22
Lowe Farm C.C.D. $12,400.00
Carried.

Council did fully review the entire budget of the R. M. of Morris
as was presented by the Secretary-Treasurer. Following some
minor changes to the budget, Council did give basic approval

and felt that at the current moment, this would be their final
review of the budget.

Later in the meeting, Council did spend some time discussing
drainage concerns in the Municipality and in particular along

the south side of the Shannon Drain.

The Special Meeting was adjourned at 3:40 P.M.
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